last December, 1932,

Dixon, Zaqg.,
George Street,
Hanover Square, W.l.

Dear 3ir,

, I om directed by Mr. de Laszlo to acknowledge
with thanks your letter of yeasterdey's deate, and to say
that he could see you on wednesday, December 7th, at
4 o'clock, 1f you would oell here then.

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.



